
Bitteswell Cricket Club – Managing Children Away from the Club Policy Statement – February 2023 

 

 

 

Bitteswell Cricket Club Managing Children “Away From 
The Club” Policy 

 

Bitteswell Cricket Club will : 

 

• Follow ECB supervision guidance for cricket activities involving children  

 

• Have an agreed transport policy in place at the club  

 

• Ensure the team has agreed to act within the appropriate ECB and/or Club Code of Conducts  

 

• Team manager Establishes and communicates the following information to parent(s):  

 

        - When the match, competition or trip will take place – date, time of departure and estimated  time 

 of return  

 

        - Where to, including the destination and venue  

 

        - Where the meeting points will be, at home and at the away venue  

 

        - Staffing arrangements, including the name and contact details of the Team Manager 

 responsible for the trip  

 

        - Kit and equipment requirements  

 

        - Details of cost implications  

 

•   Managers to be in possession of a written copy of relevant emergency contact details and any 

medical information for all children taking part 

 

•   All members of staff need to have a clear knowledge of their role and responsibility for the team 


